
Lead Exposure Policy 

Arrowhead Head Start will strive to maintain safe and healthy facilities by eliminating 
the exposure to lead in water and paint.   

Head Start will follow the State of Minnesota and Office of Head Start regulations to 
reduce the risk of lead exposure to children and families.   

Head Start will partner with school districts with testing, remediation and abatement of 
lead from facilities to ensure the health and safety of children. 

This policy complies with 1302.47 
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